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GOVERNANCE & PRIORITIES COMMITTEE REPORT 

FROM THE SPECIAL MEETING HELD NOVEMBER 9, 2015 
 
For the Council Meeting of November 26th, 2015, the Committee recommends the following: 

 

1.  BUDGET PRESENTATIONS – Planning 

That Council direct staff to report back on whether the plan search fee is an 

established bylaw, and if so, what would the implications be of removing the fee. 

  
2.  BUDGET PRESENTATIONS – Human Resources 

That Council direct staff to report back on opportunities for funding employment 

opportunities for those experiencing homelessness or those with disabilities. 

 

 


